Sara Beth Deuschle
3495 Burns Street
Detroit, MI 48214
Deuschle.sarabeth@gmail.com
724.462.5188
06/12/2023


Historic District Commission
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808
Detroit, MI 48226

Subject: Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns

Dear HDC Detroit,

I am sending this letter to express my support and excitement for the project proposed by my friend and neighbor Gary Brownell, of 2108 Burns Ave. 

I moved to this neighborhood because I loved the historic houses and appreciated the efforts that the homeowners and HDC were putting in to preserve the history behind these homes.  Gary has shared his project design with me (as he did with many of our neighbors) to solicit feedback and I think it will be a wonderful improvement to his property that will add to the aesthetic of his block and respect the historic nature of the home.  I know Gary and his partner Gabby have put a lot of thought and care into their design and approach to create a project that will benefit not only their property, but the neighborhood as a whole.  

I get excited when I hear about my neighbors undertaking projects that bring life back to their homes and yards to showcase the beauty of these historic houses.  I appreciate Gary’s commitment to preserving the history of our neighborhood and improving our community.  I believe this project reflects both of those values.


Thank you,

Sara Beth Deuschle



